
 

 

 

 

 

October 29, 2020 

 

Isabella County Medical Care Facility (ICMCF) COVID-19 Response 

To our staff, residents, families and visitors; 

This week we have no new positive Covid-19 residents or staff.   

The Michigan Department of Health & Human Services and the Centers for Medicaid & Medicare 

Services have both issued guidance on indoor visitation.  The facility is working through to 

develop processes for this and information will be given as soon as possible.  ICMCF is still under 

restricted visitation in accordance with the guidance as we need to have 14 days with no positive 

Covid-19 residents or staff.  Additionally, our county positivity rate continues to be to high to 

allow indoor visitation.   

We appreciate your patience as we continue to navigate this pandemic together.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alissa Haynak, LNHA  Amber Carll, RN 

Administrator    Director of Nursing 


